
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse 
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present, except 
Supervisor, Don Hundt.  Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly 
posted.  The December minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes 
as printed.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The 
motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  Brush truck is ready for 
service.  They discussed a plan for replacing the Fire Engine.  Towns would need to put it in their 2021 
budget. 

Roads Report:  Tom gave his report and we received $555.22 from FEMA for the chip seal 
reimburse.  We have not heard anything back yet from FEMA on the Kammel Coulee Projects for 2017 and 
2018.  They need to separate the two years.  We received an update on the new truck.   

Wisconsin Towns Association district meeting is at the Days Inn in La Crosse on February 28th. 
We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday February 12, 

2020 at 6 pm.  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:33 
p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 
 


